
School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Present: Mrs Inglis, Mrs Foley, Elliot (6), Oliver (6), Logan (5), George 

(5), Charlie (4), Louis (3), Isabelle (3), Mia (2), Ramona (2), Oscar (1), 

Connie (1) 

Absent: Lottie (4) 

• Minutes of previous meeting were agreed. 

• Mrs Foley talked to the school council about her wish to create 

a safety leaflet for children to help them keep themselves safe 

when playing online games. Mrs Foley wants the school 

council to help her produce this. 

• Class councillors will use a questionnaire to find out which 

games are the most popular in their class. See attached. 

Results to be given back to Mrs Foley and she will use this to 

help compile some tips for keeping safe playing these games. 

• Year 5 & year 6 councillors will present the questionnaire to 

children in worship on Friday 10th February. 

• Feedback on the litter picking. Children felt that this had 

helped keep the playground cleaner. They will review the need 

to do litter picking at the next council meeting. 

• Date of Starfish Malawi cake sale -Friday 24th February. Council 

to meet on Wednesday 22nd February to organise how they 

organise the sale on the day. 

 

AOB 

Mia (2) said that year 1s & 2 do not currently have an opportunity to 

use the play equipment. Mrs Inglis to check whether this will carry on 

in term 4. 


